
 

 

 
 

From the Principal’s Desk 

 

Greetings Tansey Families, 

Happy February!  We hope you are faring well this winter season.  It’s hard to 
believe that we are halfway finished with the 2016-2017 school year.  Springtime will be 
here before we know it.  This is an exciting time at Tansey!  

We are moving forward with our plans to create more personalized learning 
experiences for our students.  One component of our plan is to increase our school-wide 
technology capacity.  Our goal is to become a 1:1 student to Chromebook school. 
Technology can be a powerful learning tool for anytime-anywhere learning.  We are also 
developing a ​Tansey Makerspace Lab ​ to give our students more opportunities with 
project-based learning.  Our Makerspace is set to open in March, so stay tuned.  

Thank you for all your support with our ​Celtics Recycling Challenge​ .  With your 
help, we not only recycled 56,089 plastic bottles (a new program record), but we also 
raised awareness around the importance of recycling.  Congratulations to Mrs. 
Nogueira’s grade 3 classroom for winning this challenge.  

Our next ​Celtics Reduce Challenge​  begins this week.  Students will assess 
classroom energy consumption, and develop plans to reduce our resources to lessen our 
carbon footprint.  One lucky classroom team will be randomly chosen to attend a special 
VIP Celtics game with transportation. 

As always, thank you for all you do as partners in your child’s education.  Please 
reach out to us anytime if you have any questions or concerns.  Our door is always open. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Chris Audette Erin Kazen 
Principal Assistant Principal  



 

 

Ms. McGillicuddy, Art Teacher 
 

 

 
Hello Tansey!  

I'm Ms. McGillicuddy your art teacher! I went to University of 
Massachusetts Dartmouth for art education. I am looking forward to 

meeting everyone and being a part of the Tansey family!  

 

 



 

Boston Celtics and JN Phillips Auto Glass 
Recycling Challenge 

 
Counting bottles in Grade 5 on Day 1 Proud 1st Graders 

 
Bottles, Bottles, Everywhere! 

 
 




